Dawn Huntlex

From: Peter Saakov <thespacerace89@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 12:53 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Housing Bills | Support

Good morning, | support House Biils 5689, 5690, and 595

7 because they would provide local towns more autonomy
regarding affordable housing developments,

Thanks, Peter Saakov 69 Brookside Drive



